
Minutes of the April 27, 2016 Budget Workshop Meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm on April 27, 2016. Present were Jim 
Tow, Diane Johnson, Rhiannon Schindewolf-Deshais and Richard Hoskins. Russ 
Bodell was absent. The fire chief and 3 citizens were also here.  
We started the budget meeting discussing the emergency services budget.  
We continued on discussing the budget line items, stopping when we reached 
parks. Russ had requested we not discuss parks since he could not attend. 
We also discussed the liquor inspector wage, the possibility of lowering the board 
members pay, the cost of cementing vs blacktopping, needed at the fire barn, the 
rent on the yellow building, and what the cost might be for the repairs needed on 
the town hall.     
Diane made a motion to adjourn. Discussion followed.  Jim seconded. All Ayes, 
meeting adjourned at 7:35pm 
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